JUNT 1084

Docket No. 50-456
Docket No. 50-457

Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This confirms the discussion between myself and Mr. Tom Maiman on

June 4, 1984, to schedule a meeting for June 8, 1984, at 8:30 a.m. The
purpose of the meeting, to be held in the Region III offices, is to discuss
the programmatic aspects of the Braidv.ud Construction Assessment Plan.

Please contact Mr. W. L. Forney or Mr. R. F. Warnick if you have any
questions.

Sincerel{,
Original slgned by
Janes G, Keppler

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

¢cc: D. L. Farrar, Director

of Nuclear Licensing

M. wWallace, Projecc Managor

D. Snamblin, Construc’ion
Superintendent

J. F. Gudac, Station
Superintendent

DMB/Document Contro! Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RITI
Braidwood

Resident Inspector, RIII Byron

Phyllis Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, tnvironmental
Control Division

Jane Whicher, Esq.
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